Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman,

Good morning, Sir.

I have recently moved to Oregon (Portland's Hollywood District) and am proud that my previous state of
New Hampshire and my current state of Oregon are of one mind when it comes to our presidency and
how elections should be run. Please DO vote in favor of HB 2578 - this is something that will truly 'level
the playing field' in future elections, and the sooner the better! Big Money is NOT good money. So
much of that money can be put to good use in areas that are crying out for needed funds. It shouldn't be
about advancing an agenda, it should be about advancing people's standard of living. Whatever happened
to My Country and Its People First??? Someone needs to stand strong and support this necessary piece of
legislation. I'm counting on YOU and your brethren in the legislature to get this piece into law ASAP!
It's going to be a start toward getting our government back. Please gather support for this and let's git 'er
done! Thank you.

Sincerely,
Ms. Lynn R Goodman

4265 NE Halsey St Apt 709
Portland, OR 97213-1562



